
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  December 5, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 019 
Description: $203.70  
Given By:  Pierce St PTO    
Purpose: Bus Trip # 2611-Ballard Park/THS 
Site:   Pierce  
Presented By: Amy Barnett 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 020 
Description: $458.98 
Given By:  THS Boys Basketball Boosters    
Purpose: Team Hoodies 
Site:   TMS      
Presented By: Brock English 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 021 
Description:  $242.22 
Given By:  Pel Industries   
Purpose: Royalty of Golden Wave merchandise 
Site:   THS  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 022 
Description: $160.80 
Given By:  Lawhon PTO    
Purpose: Bus Trip # 3702-Celebration Village 
Site:   Lawhon 
Presented By: Mark Enis 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 023 
Description: $25 
Given By:  Lawhon PTO  
Purpose: Bus Trip – THS Basketball game 
Site:   Lawhon  
Presented By: Mark Enis 
 
 
 



 
 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 024 
Description: $77.19 
Given By:  Ohiopyle Prints, Inc  
Purpose: Royalty of Golden Wave merchandise 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 025 
Description: $50 
Given By:  Thomas St PTO   
Purpose: Bus Trip #2366-Tour of Tupelo Field Trip 
Site:   Thomas St 
Presented By: Cindy Pike 
 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 026 
Description: $297.40 
Given By:  K12 Licensing   
Purpose: Royalty of Golden Wave merchandise 
Site:   THS 
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 


